
 

 
EUROPEAN FEDERATION OF PERIODONTOLOGY 

4 rue de la Presse, 1000 Brussels, Belgium 
 

www.efp.org 
 
 

 
 

EFP office- (office 17), calle Henri Dunant 15-17, Madrid 28036- Spain 

 

         April 20th, 2022 

 

Dear Presidents and Delegates, 

As presented a couple of weeks ago during our General Assembly, the EFP has launched 
a donation campaign aiming in delivering urgent health care to people in Ukraine and to 
refugees from the armed conflict. As a European academic organization within health and 
medicine, it was only natural for us to react and organize this humanitarian action. The 
EFP partnered with the WHO Foundation on this project, and we hope that our members 
will embrace this initiative and together can make a difference.  

This campaign can only be carried out with your support, help and engagement. We 
kindly ask you to:  
 

1) Disseminate this campaign on social media 

2) To send out to your members the email below 

3) Share on your social media platforms the EFP posts about the campaign   

The EFP has set a goal of €30,000 to be raised in this campaign, which is targeting the 
members of the 37 EFP-affiliated national societies of periodontology and anyone from 
our community who would like to donate. This is about only 2 € pr. member! 

On our website, you will find all information on how to donate. If you would like a 
translation for your own language, please don`t hesitate to contact our communication 
team (cgasperin@efp.org).  

One of our goals for this year is to have the national societies even more involved in our 
campaigns, initiatives, and strategies, working together on our common interests. 
Together we are stronger! 

Thank you in advance for your support. 

 

Best regards, 

                                        
                  

      Andreas Stavropoulos                  Nicola West 

EFP President       EFP Secretary General 

https://www.efp.org/about-the-efp/help-ukraine-campaign/
mailto:cgasperin@efp.org
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Letter addressed to the members of the NSs 

 

         April 20th, 2022 

          

 
Dear Members, 
 
The EFP has recently launched a donation campaign aiming in delivering urgent health 
care to people in Ukraine and to refugees from the armed conflict. This donation 
campaign is a humanitarian action, and we would do the same if a similar situation was 
happening elsewhere in Europe. 

This campaign can only be carried out with your support and help. The EFP has set a goal 
of €30,000 to be raised in this campaign. This is approximately 2€ per member. Of 
course anyone can donate through the link https://www.efp.org/about-the-efp/help-
ukraine-campaign/  

Join the campaign and contribute to deliver urgent healthcare to people across Ukraine 
and refugees in neighboring countries affected by this crisis. 

Best regards, 

                                        
                  

      Andreas Stavropoulos                  Nicola West 

EFP President       EFP Secretary General 
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